
From: Jeff Brauckmann <jeffbrauckmann@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, April 22, 2022 5:18 PM
To: Rigo Garcia <rgarcia@cityofwhittier.org>
Subject: April 12, 2022 Election

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or
open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

Rigo-

Please know how much your efforts and responsiveness are appreciated.   In my opinion you have
done a fantastic job managing this election while dealing with a wide variety of problems and issues,
particularly given the current political environment.  Not to mention the boatload of requests  -
unfortunately alot from me!

You have my personal appreciation for your professionalism, your responsiveness to issues, and the
management of a difficult and multi-faceted operation.  

Thanks Rigo -  both to you and your staff! 

Jeff Brauckmann
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